
EDF ENERGY SPORTS & SOCIAL (BARNWOOD) CLUB 

S&SC NEWSLETTER… 
…Merry Christmas Everyone 

 

Seasons Greetings to you all from the S&SC office & committee. Plan your Christmas shopping here at 

Barnwood or join RMA & S&SC members on a festive trip to London – a few places left!  Read about 

the recent exhibition during Health & Safety week too. 

 

 Christmas Shopping at Barnwood 
 

We have had a great variety of lunchtime sales 

running over recent weeks and as we go into 

December this continues with several more. 

 

Fri 28
th

 Nov Florence Preece Crafts 

 Christmas gifts & decorations 

 

Tues 2
nd

 Dec Usborne Books 

 A great range of children’s books 

 

Wed 3
rd

 Dec The Body Shop 

 Special offers for Christmas 

 

Thu 4
th

 Dec Emmanuelle Crafts 

 Hand-made Xmas gifts & treats 

 

Wed 17
th

 Dec Aloe Vera Products 

 Natural health & beauty products 

 

Mon 22
nd

 Dec Book Event 

 Last minute gifts for all! 

   

Dec 2014 

Emmanuelle Crafts 



 
   

 

S&SC COMMITTEE 

Aidan Rose (Chairman) 

Phil Brown (Secretary) 

Sue Brown (Treasurer) 

Deanna Neuschwander 

Lisa Holman 

Dave Sutton 

Dave Webb 

Jack Brook (RMA) 

The committee meet on the third Wednesday 

of every month, members are invited to 

attend if they have issues to raise or wish to 

offer support.  Contact the office for details. 

S&SC Office Opening Times 

 

Wednesdays 10am – 2pm 

Ruth Dixon (Accountant) x3388 
 

Thursdays 10am – 2pm 

Anna Eaton (Administrator) x2058 

Anna.eaton@edf-energy.com 

 

If no one is in the office please email 

or leave a message. 

EDF Carol Service in London 
 

A free coach to London has been 

arranged for Tues 16
th

 December for 

S&SC and RMA members to attend 

the EDF Carol Service at St Michaels 

Church, Cornhill at 6.30pm. 
 

Coach leaves Barnwood at 8.30am 

giving a few hours free time in 

London before the service.  Return to 

Barnwood at around 10.30pm. 
 

Contact Jack Brook via 

Jackbrook@yahoo.com asap to 

reserve a place.  Free to members 

plus one guest. 

Barnwood Carol Service 

Monday 15
th

 December 

12pm in the Pavilion 

Date for your diary… 
 

S&SC AGM Wed 21
st

 January 2015 

In the Lecture Theatre 

All sections are encouraged to send a 

representative wherever possible. 

The S&SC joined the HESAC at the Health & 

Safety Exhibition in October and were 

please to welcome many visitors to our 

stand.  New members are always welcome 

at any time and there is a great range of 

activities on offer.  It was great to have lots 

of new suggestions coming forward and 

look out for a few changes planned for the 

New Year. 


